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WELCOME to ST. JOHN 
EVANGELIST PARISH  

 

SEPTEMBER 26, 2021 TWENTY SIXTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIMES  

MASS INTENTIONS  
Saturday  
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Sunday  

 

Sunday  
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Wednesday  
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Friday  

Friday 

Saturday  

 

 

Saturday  

Sunday  

Sunday  

September 25  

 

September 25  

September 26  

 

September 26  

 

 

September 28  

 

September 29  

 

 

September 30  

October 1  

October 1  

October 2  

 

 

October 2  

October 3  

October 3  

Blessed Trinity 

 

St. Johnõs 

St. Johnõs 

 

Blessed Trinity 

 

 

Blessed Trinity 

 

St. Johnõs 

 

 

Blessed Trinity 

St. Johnõs 

Pine Haven  

Blessed Trinity 

 

 

St. Johnõs 

St Johnõs 

Blessed Trinity 

4:00 pm  

 

5:30 pm  

9:00 am  

 

10:30 am  

 

 

9:00 am  

 

7:00 am  

 

 

9:00 am  

7:00 am  

10:00 am  

4:00 pm  

 

 

5:30 pm  

9:00 am  

10:30 am  

ÀVictor & Helen Kampmann, ÀLucille 

Micoliczyk  

Mass for Parishioners  

ÀPaul & Dolores Vavra by Susan, Paul & 

Mary  

ÀBill Heimerl & Victor Leider by Judy 

Heimerl, ÀVirginia & Gordon Rammer by 

LuAnne Immel & Rick Rammer  

ÀJuergen Pietzner by Mike & Pat 

Mersberger  

ÀGerald Simon by Tom & Sharon Reilly, 

ÀDorothy & Howard Dickelman by Hermine 

Grasse 

ÀJohn Buechler by Terry Van Treeck Family 

ÀGerald Simon by Bill & Mary Moffatt 

ÀBernice Mett 

ÀDavid Hoeppner by David & Nancy 

Schleicher, ÀDon & Nancy Perronne by 

Dick Goebel  

ÀJuergen Pietzner by Marlene Niemann 

ÀMarvin Free by Mel & Lorrie Free 

Mass for Parishioners  

OCTOBER ROSARY 
LEADERS: During the month 

of October, the rosary is 

recited 20 minutes prior to the 

weekend Masses. If you are 

able to lead for one or more 

Masses, please contact Rich 

Tauferner at 920 -918-5066. 
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FINANCIAL: SEPTEMBER 18/19: 
Collection: (contribution envelopes, 

electronic giving and loose offering): 

$3,115.00. 

FOOD PANTRY: Please 

bring your non perishable food 

items to the multipurpose 

room. Right now, they are in 

special need of paper 

products including bathroom tissue, paper 

towels, and napkins. Thank you to 

everyone who has donated.  

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION UPDATE 4K - GRADE 6:  
What an exciting week!  On Wednesday, we welcomed our youngest students 4K -Grade 6 to our 

first Religious Education classes.  Our Volunteer Catechists and Program Assistants were there to 

greet them, to share their time and their gifts with them, and to help òplant the seeds of faithó 

within them. There were approximately 70 children in attendance.  Some of our other families 

have opted for home instruction again this year and parents are being provided with materials to 

do this.  

 

From now until May we will have three òIn-Schooló classes each month.  Our Religious Education 

Program begins at 4:00 PM. when all children come into Church to learn and pray together.  They 

then go to their classrooms until classes end at 5:15 PM.   This enables us to meet the 

Archdiocesan requirements of approximately 25 hours of Religious Education Instruction per year 

for children enrolled in our program.    

 

We are grateful for our Catechists and Program Assistants:   Steve Kovacs, Rich Tauferner, Meriel 

Radloff, Tricia Mikolyzk, Ruth Shepard, Nick Cinquipalmi, Pat Kramer, Michele Schaetz and Lorrie 

Free, and thank them for their willingness to share their gifts and help parents keep the promises 

that they made when their children were baptized.    

 

As we know, it takes all of us, parishioners, parents/grandparents/family members, Catechists and 

other program support volunteers, to teach and nurture our children.   Please pray for these 

children, and ask God to bless them and their families in a special way during this ònew yearó.  

-Jeanne Bitkers - Director of Religious Education  4K - Grade 6  

RECONCILIATION:  Offered at 

Blessed Trinity on Saturday, October 2 

at 3:00 pm.  

MEETINGS:  The Religious 

Education Committee will meet on 
Monday, September 27 at 7:00 pm.  

MISSION SOCIETY: The  Mission 

Society has resumed quilting 

activities on Tuesdays at 8:30 

a.m. in the Mission room. 

Everyone is welcome!  
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RELIGIOUS EDUCATION UPDATE GRADES 7 - 12: After kicking off our RE year with Mass 

last week, which was òawe-mazingó, we are beginning our year of classroom instruction. Our 

hope and prayer for 7 -12 grades this year is to foster a deeper love for the person of Jesus and His 

extravagant, radical love for each one of us.   We will use our time together to know, love and 

serve Jesus and one another through learning more of Scripture, particularly the Gospels.   We will 

watch some of òThe Chosenó DVD episodes throughout the year to help facilitate this 

relationship.   I love words and I love puns and so 

this is how God sometimes speaks to me and so 

one day, while in adoration this summer at SJE, 

this came to meé.óin order to òplumbó the 

depths of our faith, we need to òsinkó into the 

Word of God and come to Mass so we can 

enócounteró Jesus at the òtableó of the Lord and 

then prepare to be òaltared!!ó (misspelling 

intended). So just like the Ryder Cup events, letõs 

get into the òswingó of living our faith in our daily 

love, words and deeds beóforeó itõs too 

late!   See you at Mass!  

~ Teresa Bettag, Director of Religious Education 

Grades 7 - 12 

 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION MASS: 
On Wednesday, September 15, we 

kicked off the Religious Education year 

at St. Johnõs with a special Mass for 

families and parishioners. We were 

blessed to have Fr. Tom Lijewski 

celebrate this Mass. This was a 

wonderful, faith filled way to begin the 

new year.  


